
Gwinnett Senior Golden Games 
Meeting Minutes 
March 17, 2014

Our Vice President, Pat Harney, called our meeting to order promptly at 10:00. He gave us a report 
about Alan.  Alan is recovering nicely at Shepherd Rehabilitation Center. In fact, he is planning to 
be at the opening ceremony! We are all pulling for him and planning to see him then. Glory was not 
at the meeting for she has been faithfully by Alan’s side through it all, so Pat gave the invocation 
followed by the pledge of Allegiance to our flag.

Meeting items: 
• The minutes of the last meeting were read and corrected. Golf fees will be $25, not $20 as 

reported at the last meeting.  
• Elaine gave the treasurer’s report. Our balance is $25.176.22 without paying any Olympic 

expenses yet. Our registration for the games is close to 300.  
• This year’s Golden Games meeting will have a Latin American theme including a lucky coin!
• We have ordered polo shirts for only the new event managers. All event managers please 

wear your golf shirts. We have ordered new t- shirts for 320 athletes.  
• Also we ordered more medals and the gifts for the opening ceremony. 
• Event managers please take pictures of your event or have someone take them for you. Sherri

will be at some events taking pictures but won’t be able to be at all of them. 
• We had a short discussion about the closing meal but did not have a final decision.
• Old business:  

◦ We want to thank Delmar Gardens for the delicious luncheon they prepared for our 
volunteer event managers. It was such a wonderful treat. Everyone enjoyed it.

• New business:  
◦ We will be giving gift cards for door prizes and bingo. The nice thing about it is there will

be more than last year. Also, we will have the 50/50 drawing again this year. So there will
be plenty of excitement planned for this event.  

◦ A date to remember is April 19th, which is the Lifestyle Showcase from 10-1 Saturday at 
Bethesda

• There was no further business to discuss so Eileen made a motion to adjourn the meeting and 
Al seconded it.

Good luck to everyone competing in the Senior Games. Have fun, make friends and WIN LOTS OF
MEDALS.

Our next meeting will be at the opening ceremony on April 2, 2014.

Respectfully submitted,

Marie Hickman, Secretary  
   




